Great News!!!

Hello, Alumni Golf Tournament players.

The Community School Alumni Golf Tournament is still on!!l We
will play at Henry Horton State Park's Ellington Golf Course in
Chapel Hill on Saturday, September 26, 2020. The course is in
great shape this year, especially the greens.

If you have not already gotten your team together, we encourage
you to begin talking it up and getting commitments to play. We
have to give the course a confirmed number of teams two weeks
before the tournament. Therefore, please let us know by
Wednesday, September 11, if you are entering a team. Any
requests to play after that date may not get a tee time. Don’t be
left out! This is going to be fun!

We look forward to seeing you and your team on September 26!

Homer Gray, Tournament Director



